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From: hprada@globallendersgroup.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 7:08 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex 1:10

Hello my name is Hernan Prada and my opinion is the following:
Definitely I think is a bad decision to reduce leverage.
First of all, it is taking the opportunity to small investors to have a way to generate extra income.

All of us (CTA, PRIVATE INVESTOR, TRADER) start looking for alternatives outside the United
States.

Forex Today has been taking more strength in the market due to their financial requirements.

As CTA I think it's a bad decision and what I believe is that FORES should be much more regulary
market.



